
Castle Rock Clubhouse 

Covid-19 Update: March 26, 2020 

To all in our fellowship: 

The Board of Directors of the Castle Rock Clubhouse has continued to closely monitor local, regional, and 

Federal mandates and recommendations regarding COVID-19.  Our goal is and will continue to be carrying our 

message to those who still suffer, while managing to our responsibility to all in our fellowship and our 

community. 

The Tri-County Health Department issued a 'Stay At Home' Public Health Order for Adams, Arapahoe, and 

Douglas Counties to take effect at 8:00 a.m. MST on March 26, 2020.  We encourage you to read the full order 

which can be found at https://www.tchd.org/DocumentCenter/View/6965/Stay-At-Home-Public-Health-

Order-.  Additionally, Gov. Polis has issued a statewide order which takes effect tomorrow morning at 6:00 

a.m. MST.  http://media.graytvinc.com/documents/colorado+stay+at+home+order.pdf.  As the Tri-County 

Health Department order is the more detailed and restrictive, we will apply its standard moving forward. 

The CRC Board of Directors reached out to the TCHD to determine our next steps and were advised we are 

categorized under the order as a 'Healthcare Provider' which allows us to continue to serve our mission.  For 

this reason, we will remain open and operate under the revised meeting schedule posted at the clubhouse 

and on our site.  PLEASE NOTE:  As required in the order, meetings held in the clubhouse and those held 

outdoors are required to follow Social Distancing Requirements as follows. 

1. Maintaining at least six-foot social distancing from other individuals.  

2. Washing hands with soap and water for at least twenty seconds as frequently as possible or using 

hand sanitizer when hand sinks are not available.  

3. Covering coughs or sneezes (into the sleeve or elbow, not hands). 

4. Regularly cleaning high-touch surfaces. 

5. Not shaking hands. 

Please be considerate of others in your meetings and of our community at large in following these 

requirements.   

Meetings at the Clubhouse:  Per CDC and government regulations, groups with more than 10 in attendance 

are asked to break into smaller groups and utilize both meeting rooms.  There are CDC-generated fact sheets 

and safety recommendations provided in the meeting rooms.  While arrangements have been made to have 

our Clubhouse professionally cleaned periodically, we need everyone's help in maintaining the safest possible 

environment before, during, and after each meeting.  Cleaning supplies and hand sanitizer are readily 

available for use.  Coffee is not allowed to be made onsite during this period.   Additionally, we plan to arrange 

an exhaustive professional 'deep clean' at the appropriate time. 

The Board of Directors will continue to monitor developments at the local, state, and Federal level in seeking 

guidance on further actions.  In the interim, please look for updates and a current meeting schedule on our 

site Home | Castle Rock Clubhouse.  You may also direct questions to the Board via email 

at CastleRock.Clubhouse@gmail.com. 
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